
GEORGE MCGOVERN
SOUTH DAKOTA

OICniteb Ablates dbenate
WASHINGTON, D.G. 20510

August 16, 1971

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your recent letter and en-
closures concerning segregation of Mexican Ameri-
can school children in the Southwest.

With regard to busing, I can assure you that I will
not support legislation that would run counter to
Supreme Court decisions.

I certainly appreciate your sending me the documents
regarding the situation in the schools in Corpus
Christi and will look further into the problem.

With every good wish, I am

incerely,

George cGovern

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Founder
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


